NEWSLETTER 16 – JANUARY 13-17
Dear parents,
                     A warm welcome back after the winter break! I hope you all had a pleasant time.
     We are now into the 3rd quarter and this week`s work is mostly new concepts and themes.
L.A: New letter Oo with its sounds and vocabulary (open-oval-oats-old-Omar-owl-ox-oxen-otter-ostrich). We will review other letters and rhyming words. We will be identifying the end sounds of words.
Math: Review of shapes; introducing the pentagon. We will be counting from 1-20, and forming and recognizing number 12.
Science: The 4 seasons. We will be focusing on winter (weather conditions and suitable clothing)
S.S: Sequence of events (first-next-last)
REMINDERS:
*Don`t forget to read to your child as often as possible and fill in the reading calendar as you read.
*December`s reading awards will be given out on Sunday by Ms.Eman.
    Have a lovely week!
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